
Planners Comments 

 

Thanks to all of you who turned out for the event and I hope that you all enjoyed it.  It was quite a 

challenge to plan a long course in this area which unfortunately meant quite a bit of criss-crossing. I 

hope this wasn't too much of a pain. Many thanks to Richard and James for a magnificent effort in 

setting the locations which seem to have been pretty much spot on.  They are improving with each 

event and I know that they are putting a lot of time and effort into getting it right.  

Hopefully see you all at Scammonden for Keith's event on Wednesday.  

Neil  

 


